May 1, 1969

Due to the apparent enthusiasm over the Intercollegiate
Committee, we have decided to begin our program immediately.
We have arranged with Atlantic recording artists Applepie
Motherhood Band to play this Friday night at the dance,

Applepie Motherhood have performed at the Boston Tea Party,
Unicorn, Cafe au Go Go, the Bitter End, Electric Circus, La
Cafe, and many others. They have made several television
appearances, and the release of their second album is set for
June, Their sound ranges from hard rock and blues to soul,
emphasized by unique vocal performances,

This opportunity is a first for Bennington, We are ad-
vertising at Williams, RPI, Windham and Marlboro, and expect
quite a number of people, This is the initial step toward
joint social events and interchange between nearby schools., We
must charge $1 admission, but that charge is fair when compared
to the average concert cost., We hope that the community will
support us in this attempt, and will spread the news.

Hope to see you Friday night at 9 p.m. on Commons Lawn.

Beverly Ryan
Holly Hamer

Co-chairmen, Intercollegiate
Committee





